
NOTICE 
 

DATE: 10/07/2024 
 
 

All the newly admitted Higher Secondary 1st year and FYUGP 1st 

semester students (Arts & Science) who paid Rs.650/- as 

admission fee under the fee waiver scheme are asked to visit the 

college administrative office between office hours from 

12/07/2024 for refund of the admission fee. The students are 

requested to bring original receipt of the fee payment during the 

admission process. 

                       Hope students will appreciate our endeavour and 

extend cooperation. 
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